
Ref. No. 532-5/2019 10/05/2019

To

The Principal

Institute of Language Teaching B.Ed. College

Rajkot

Subject: Gift Letter for the Donation of 25 Computers, 3 Projectors and

2 Smart Boards from Savyasachi Education Trust

Dear,

I trust this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. On behalf of the Savyasachi

Education Trust, I am pleased to extend our warmest greetings and convey our sincere

appreciation for the admirable work undertaken by the Institute of Language Teaching

B.Ed. College in the field of education.

At Savyasachi Education Trust, we are committed to advancing education and

contributing to the development of institutions that play a pivotal role in shaping the

future of our society. We are honored to be associated with your esteemed institution,

renowned for its dedication to excellence in teaching and its philanthropic endeavors.

It brings us immense joy to announce that Savyasachi Education Trust has decided to

donate 25 computers, 3 Projectors and 2 Smart Boards to the Institute of Language

Teaching B.Ed. College, Rajkot. This donation is a testament to our shared vision of

fostering a conducive learning environment and empowering students with the

necessary tools to excel in their academic pursuits.

The computers provided are CPU, Intel Core2Duo 2.40Ghz, Hard Disk 120GB, System

RAM 2048MB (2 GB), Keyboard and Mouse, LCD 16.5 Display Monitor to enhance the

educational experience for both students and faculty. We believe that access to modern

computing resources is essential in preparing students for the challenges of the 21st

century, and we are confident that these computers will contribute significantly to the

academic growth and success of the students at your esteemed institution.



The donation reflects our commitment to supporting educational institutions that

prioritize quality education and holistic development. We trust that these computers

will be instrumental in facilitating research, project work, and other academic

activities, thereby elevating the overall educational experience for the students.

We understand the importance of collaboration between educational institutions and

philanthropic organizations, and we look forward to continuing this partnership with

the Institute of Language Teaching B.Ed. College. We believe that together, we can

create a positive and lasting impact on the lives of students and contribute to the

betterment of society through education.

In conclusion, we express our gratitude for the opportunity to contribute to your

institution's noble mission. We are confident that the Institute of Language Teaching

B.Ed. College will make optimal use of the donated computers, and we eagerly

anticipate witnessing the positive outcomes that will undoubtedly arise from this

collaboration.

Thank you for your continued dedication to education, and we look forward to a

fruitful partnership in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Atul Patel

Trustee

Savyasachi Education Trust

Note : Specification of Computers and other details are attached.

principal_148@iite.ac.in
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